
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

CONTINUATION OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

TO CONSIDER 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT INCENTIVES 

FOR “PROJECT ORANGE” 
December 5, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): Original notice of public hearing 

Notice of change of location and date of hearing 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
A public hearing began on November 16, 2022, at 1:30 p.m. regarding the request of Project 
Orange Company for economic development incentives.  Due to the change in the location of the 
hearing from the advertised location, this matter was continued until today. 
 
At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board may act. 
 
 
 


